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I hope everyone had a great Christmas and New Year.  

 With starting a New Year I have attached a current membership report with 

all 4 Divisions with the National goal dates that all Squadrons should be at. 

Your Squadron should be at 60% on 1/18/2018. As you can see 1st Division 

has now dropped to 2nd place in Detachment. I can go on and on about the 

Membership but the attachment I am sending out said it all, of which 

Squadrons are and are not doing their job. 

  Don't forget DEC will be in Austin, at the Omni South on January 27th and 

28th I hope to see you there. 

Thank You 

Jon Kingston 

Detachment Vice Commander  

Division 1 
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